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Dear Ms Williams, please see the attached letter.
 
Regards
 
Alastair Lewis
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Tracey Williams 
Case Manager 
Norfolk Vanguard DCO Application 

Your Ref: EN010079 
Our Ref: AL/10224.22 
Email: alewis@sharpepritchard.co.uk 
Fax: 020 7242 2210 

  
 

3 December 2018 

By email: NorfolkVanguard@pins.gsi.gov.uk 

 

Dear Ms Williams 

Norfolk Vanguard DCO (“the DCO”) 

The National Trust for Places of Historic or Natural Beauty (“the National Trust”) 

My firm acts for the National Trust, who have submitted relevant representations against the DCO. The National 

Trust owns land within the limits of the order as shown on the land plans.  

I am writing to inform you that it is not the intention of the Trust to attend the preliminary meeting on 10 

December. The National Trust is content with the examination timetable and that its three main concerns, 

namely archaeology, traffic and land acquisition are within the scope of the Initial Assessment of Principle Issues 

as set out in the Rule 6 letter. 

The one request that the National Trust would make is that if, after discussion with the local authorities and 

Historic England, it concludes that there would be value in it participating in the proposed statement of common 

ground on archaeology, then the applicant should give it the opportunity to do so.   

Yours sincerely 

Alastair Lewis 

for Sharpe Pritchard LLP 

 

 

cc Jane Morea: Womble Bond Dickinson 




